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16th September 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Year One - Year Group Welcome Meeting 
 
As mentioned in Mrs Creasey's recent welcome letter, our 'Year Group Parents' Meeting' where 
Teachers will share information about general routines and the curriculum will be held virtually on 
Zoom.  
Please note in order to accommodate the end of the day pick up, we have amended the start time 
slightly.  
 
Year 1 -Tuesday 21st September at 2:00pm (via zoom)  
 
https://zoom.us/j/3669734570?pwd=bXFSUEhBV2JaUWNvS2NVMmgya0Nhdz09  
 
Meeting ID: 366 973 4570  
 
Passcode: izh9km  
 
Please take a minute to read our attached Zoom Instructions / Protocol.  
 
We do appreciate that it may not be possible for all of you to attend so we will make sure that the 
presentation is put on the website for you to read afterwards.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Mead School Office Team 
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